Oroville Planning Commission
Monday, August 15", 2022

Meeting call to order at 4:30 by Arnie Marchand
Commissioners Present: Arnie Marchand, Suzi Seger, Heather
Marthaller, Valorie Johnston, and Jeff Bunnell

Staff Present: Kurt Danison and Cindy Boyer

Arnie called for any corrections to the July 2022 meeting minutes
and hearing none, approved the minutes for August 15, 2022 meeting.

First the Transportation Element was talked over and no changes
were made, but we need to be in compliance for the critical areas to
get the grant money. Kurt wanted to know if the Transportation
Element was approved and wondered when the sidewalk on 97 was
built.

Michelle Miller, was present to talk about the Shoreline Master
Program and went over some of highlighted areas. She also asked what
they could do to make it better to read and understand what it all
means.

Kurt brought up that Bryan is working on the Flood Damage
Prevention Code, and the Flood Plain Ordinance.

Arnie wants to have Rebecca Ann to replace Luis on the
commission board.

Adjourn a meeting at 5:20.



